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Ward County Injury Crash - Update 
 
What: Injury Crash   

Where: Hwy 52 MM 72, about 3 miles south of Carpio 

When: February 13, 2021 at about 11:20 PM 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle/Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Head-on 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Ward County Sheriff’s Office, Burlington Fire, Carpio Fire & 

Ambulance, Minot Community Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:  2016 GMC Canyon 
Driver No. 1: Shannon Hauck, male, 45, Dickinson, ND, serious injuries 
Restraints: Seatbelt not in use, airbag deployed 
Charges:  Under investigation 

 
 

Vehicle No. 2:  2008 Lincoln MKZ 
Driver No. 2: Male, 19, Sherwood, ND, serious injuries 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use, airbag deployed 
Charges:  None 

 
Passenger No. 1:  Female, 49, Sherwood, ND, serious injuries 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use, airbag deployed 
 

 

NARRATIVE: The GMC was traveling southbound on Hwy 52. The Lincoln was traveling 
northbound on Hwy 52. The GMC entered the northbound lane and struck the Lincoln head 
on. Both vehicles came to rest on the roadway. The driver of the GMC, Shannon Hauck, 
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sustained serious injuries and was extricated from the vehicle. The driver of the Lincoln 
sustained serious injuries and was extricated from the vehicle. The passenger of the Lincoln 
sustained serious injuries but didn’t need extrication. Both drivers and the passenger were 
transported by ambulance to Trinity hospital in Minot. 
 
This crash remains under investigation by the NDHP. 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
 
Sgt Dave Kolness 701-328-2467                                                                                                                                                  
dkolness@nd.gov  

     
 


